
 

 

 
 
 AGENDA MEMORANDUM               Police Department 

 

 

  

 

Sanibel is and shall remain a barrier island sanctuary 

City Council Regular Meeting Date:12/06/2022 
   

To:   City Council 
From:  Chief Dalton 
Date:   11/29/2022 
 
 

 SUBJECT: T2 Mobile Base Pay-Parking Payment System and Duncan Parking Technologies  
 
BACKGROUND: The Sanibel Police Department plans to move forward with a new mobile 
payment system for beach parking.  Due to the current conditions of our beaches, we plan to 
implement this at the first facility ready to reopen for public use, which could be the Boat Ramp 
or the Tarpon Bay Beach Park.  We will implement it at other beach parks as conditions allow 
subject to recovery.  The total cost is $12,369.00 and funding is available in the FY23 budget. 
 
 
FUNDING SOURCE: Beach Parking Fund 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: Accept the memo and fund this purchase. 

 
 


